
THURSDAY, AUGUST 8TH | 3:30PM
K Ā’ANAPALI BEACH
In honor of the one-year anniversary of the devastating wildfires in Lahaina, 
Kā’anapali Beach Resort invites all associates, locals and visitors to gather at 
Kā’anapali Beach on Thursday, August 8, 2024, at 3:30pm to share their love for 
Maui in unity and remembrance for this moment of silence and flower release. 

3:30 PM
Gather at beachfront for distribution of flowers

3:45 PM
Conch shell (pū) blow to initiate Moment of Silence

3:47 PM
Second conch blow to end Moment of Silence, followed by releasing of flowers
(Please keep our ocean friends safe by releasing loose flowers or petals only. No lei please.)

MOMENT OF SILENCE
Remembering  August  8th

Mahalo for your love and support!


